
Our Inclusion Work 

Our inclusion team here at Bridstow works diligently to make sure 
that all children and their needs are catered for appropriately – in 
class and in the general life of the school. 

The team leader meets regularly with the remainder of the teaching 
staff, discussing progress and making plans for future interventions 
and referrals.  

Individual programmes, group support sessions and classroom 
strategies are all managed through this method – meaning that we 
are able to provide careful provision for all of our pupils, regardless 
of their individual need. 

Our staff have vast experience in working with other support 
agencies, and are local leaders in accessing support when needed, 
often offering advice and support to other local schools. 

The Nest is the special place in our school where children know that 
they can always find a sympathetic ear should they have any 
problems that they need to talk about. Whilst those in The Nest can’t 
guarantee complete confidentiality because of safeguarding 
requirements, they can promise to help sort out problems, or find 
someone who can help if needed.  


